
ATTACHMENT 2 (FOR JUNE 18, 2015 BOARD MEETING) 
 
 
04-015-2V, Storeroom Building Expansion, O’Brien WRP.  The storeroom building structure is 
complete.  The majority of the work that remains are the utilities for the building and the 
surrounding pathways, which are being installated at this time.  The major delay on this contract 
was due to change order work for the steam line supports.  The contract is expected to be 
complete in late Summer 2015. 
 


